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Acceptable Use Policy Letter 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As you have seen, in our classroom we have implemented an acceptable 

use policy, referred to as “Ms. Welsh’s Classroom Agreement.”  By 

creating this policy, I am allowing our students to understand what is 
acceptable and not acceptable in our classroom for the school year.  

This is to help students become familiar with proper etiquette when it 

comes to using technology and being on the internet.  With an 

increase internet usage today, I believe it is very important to help 
prepare our students to use technology in the future. 

I encourage you to talk with your child and come up with a set of 

rules and expectations that apply to when the student is at home.  

These rules can be anything that you think will benefit your child while 
they are using technology/internet in your home. 

I understand that it may be hard to figure out where to start with 

an acceptable use policy for your home.  I have provided a template 

that you may use as a guide.  You do not have to use this template; 
you are more than welcome to create your own.  I want you to do 

what is best for you, your child, and your home! 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about 

creating an acceptable use policy in your home! 

- Ms. Hannah 


